

Susana Martinez, Governor Brent Earnest, Secretary Mary Brogdon, Division Director

General Information Memorandum

ISD GI 18 - 17

TO:

JSD Employees

FROM: \ / Mary Brogdon, Division Director

RE:

Selection of the Cash Program Manager

DATE:

April 12, 2018

This memorandum is to introduce and congratulate our new Cash Program Manager for the Policy and Program Development Bureau (PPDB), Suzanne Duran-Vigil.

Suzanne began her career with the Income Support Division (ISD) in 2007 as a Family Assistance Analyst (FAA) with the Taos County ISD office. In 2013, she accepted a promotion to a Line Manager, also at the Taos County ISD office. In 2014, Suzanne was given an opportunity to be a Caseworker Supervisor with Aging and Long Term Services. In 2015, she returned to ISD as a TANF Coordinator with PPDB until her recent promotion to the Cash Program Manager.

Suzanne has a Bachelor of University Studies from the University of New Mexico (UNM).

We are very excited to have Suzanne fill the Cash Program Manager position, as she brings her wealth of ISD experience and knowledge. She will being her duties effective April 21, 2018

Please join me in congratulating and welcoming Suzanne into her new position.

Income Support Division

PO Box 2348 - Santa Fe, NM 87504

Phone: (505) 827-7250 Fax: (505) 827-7203